
HOMECOMING

January 15, 1990

Dear Alumnus:

On behalf of The University of Texas Medical I Wish to extend a special invitation
to you to join us March 16-17, in Galveston, for UTMB's thirteenth annual
Homecoming.

UTMB, like Galveston Island, has changed tremendously in the last few years.
Changes you will be proud to see and experience.

The Homecoming program has been developed to give vou a chance to visit your
colleagues and reflect on their personal and professionaf changes.

Our Continuing Education program, "AIDS: Update," will feature some newcomers
to our outstanding faculty as well as some familiar ones. The afternoon clinical
breakout sessions will give you an opportunity to visit individual clinical
departments.

Your registration form is enclosed. I look forward to seeing you at Homecoming.

Cordially,

U
Thomas N. James, M.D.
President
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